

# Froebelian School Form II Weekly Newsletter 1st March 2024

Next week's ethos theme will be:

We can work well with a partner or in a group

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

The children have been working very hard this week rehearsing for their 'Roman Class Assembly', and it is looking good. Please ensure that time is spent over the weekend learning the lines and the song, which are on Seesaw.

### **Reading Challenge**

At the end of next week, I will be asking for work from the reading challenges I set just before the holidays. Well done to those children who have already shown me their brilliant work they have been doing alongside their reading. By the end of next week, I would expect all children to have completed at least six of the reading challenges set. The responses to the tasks should either be in their English homework book or posted on Seesaw.

In English we have focused on comprehensions and how to use the text to answer questions. Additionally, the children have begun to plan stories, inspired by the 'BFG'.

In our Maths lessons we have begun work on length and perimeter, with the focus this week being on measuring in kilometres and metres, and equivalent lengths.

The homework schedule will be as follows:

Monday – Maths

Tuesday – Class Assembly

Wednesday – English

Thursday – French

Friday – Spellings and corrections.

I will give the children their new spellings on Monday so this can be completed at any time during the week. Please can your child complete their corrections over the weekend.

A quick reminder that it is tennis on Thursdays this half term. If children want to bring their own tennis racket they can.

#### Equipment

Please can you make sure your child always has the correct equipment. All children must bring their own glue stick and 30cm ruler. In Form II they should be using a Lamy pen and have spare cartridges in addition to their pencils, felt pens and pencil crayons.

#### **Spring Festival**

Another reminder about the Spring Festival. Please encourage your child to take part if they are learning an instrument or would like to enter the Solo Singing. Additionally, please make sure your child is practising the songs and backing tracks for the Spring Festival House singing from Seesaw.

As always, if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk.

We hope you have a brilliant weekend.

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson

## Calendar Dates -

March	
Thurs 7	World Book Day
Fri 8	FPTA Uniform Sale 2:30-5:00pm